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Factory farms are harming our environment and ruining our water, along with the 

horrendous treatment of the animals. Factory farms our pushing out our small, 

individual farms and ranches - the people we know and trust to raise our food. We 

need to return to the positive American tradition of small farmers by supporting them 

... not corporate farming. With the climate crisis and water becoming more of an issue 

every day, please do the right thing and support this bill. 


